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Date: Monday, March 22, 2010 8:32:35 PM 

I have been a songwriter, recording artist and musician for over 40 years.  Our 
creative works have been our liveihood and when our material is used without our 
permission or authority and musicians do not receive their due payment, it hurts our 
industry and our fans in the long run.  It hurts the music venue that we are involved 
in.  The copyright laws are the only protection we have against piracy of our 
creative works, artists rights and songwriter rights.  It is very important that we 
retain these.  I hope to hear favorable action on this matter soonk you for 
representing us! 
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